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LM/sm                   23rd June 2025 
 
 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 
 
As part of our ongoing Leavers’ celebrations, on Thursday 3rd July 2025 all the children in year 6 will be 

performing their entertaining Leavers’ play – ‘Let Loose!’  

 

The performances will be at 10am and at 2pm. All the children will be in BOTH performances.  

 

• Parents of Children in 6T and 6R are invited to attend the 10am performance.  

• Parents of Children in 6M and 6JL are invited to attend the 2pm performance. 

 

Due to the size of the hall, can we please ask that only two adults attend per child. 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 
The Year 6 Team. 
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